SKATEBOARD PARK MINUTES May 8, 2012

Members Present: Mike Savino, Valerie Taylor, Denise Morano

Members Absent: Nance Rocheleau

Guests: Larry Greene

The minutes from the April 10, 2012 skateboard park meeting were accepted as written.

Mike presented a video of the Skateboard Jam that was held at the Dawson Recreation Area parking lot on April 20. The video showed Eastern Boarder workers showing off their skateboard skills on ramps, rails, boxes, and included several jumps. It also had rave reviews from Valerie stating how positive the entire day was with all the different levels of abilities and all age groups working and playing together. The video also had skaters using the side of a U-Haul truck. Valerie and Denise requested that this portion of the video be cut. They did not believe it to be an appropriate use of a rented vehicle, and this video is going to be instrumental in helping to fundraise for the eventual construction of a skateboard park. Mike will film at the Eagle Lake location, and incorporate this into the video, along with some of the designs. Mike expects to have the video completed by May 16. Mike would like to have a bus trip to the Rye, N.H. skateboard park as a fundraiser. Larry will check with the Fellowship Church to see if it would be possible to have another Skateboard Jam in their parking lot on June 17. Valerie will work on rewriting the fundraising letter, and email it to the members for comments.

The meeting adjourned at 6:25 p.m.